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I am pleased to offer testimony in support of SB 586, to establish a confidentiality 

statute specific to restorative justice programs.  It is essential that participants in a 

restorative justice program can fully engage and speak honestly without the risk of 

having their words used against them in a legal proceeding.   SB586 would ensure 

that such restorative justice programming can take place. 

 

Thank you for advancing a bill that will help create room for Oregon victims and 

survivors (as well as offenders and the larger community) to experience healing! 

 

Greg Haskell 


